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Dear Hunters Glen Families, 

 

December is a short month, but we are so busy at HGE!  We are excited about the progress our 

students have made! 

 

PTO Holiday Shop 

As you know, our PTO is currently having our PTO Holiday Shop for kids to shop for small gifts 

for their loved ones.  Students are going on an assigned day during their recess (if they have 

money), to limit missed class time.  If your child forgot to bring money on the day their class 

went, all students with money can shop on Friday.  Thank you to our PTO for having this event 

and to all of our volunteers who have signed up to help! 

 

3rd-5th Grade Field Trip 

We want to thank our wonderful PTO for sponsoring our 3rd-5th Grade Field Trip to the 

symphony.  We are excited to provide this opportunity for our students.  Increased field trips 

were one of the items our students voted to use our fundraising money towards.  We are 

actively looking for a field trip that our K-2 students can attend, in addition to the grade level field 

trips. 

 

Attendance 

With the time of year, we know there are lots of appointments, special events, and other 

activities that may interfere with the school day.  Please remember that any day school is in 

session, is a required attendance day, including the day before or after an extended break.  

Attendance is vital to your child's achievement and learning.  We do understand that there are 

appointments and other events that cannot be scheduled outside the school day, but we ask 

that you make your best attempt.  If your child has a doctor or dentist appointment, please 

remember to have the doctor provide a note so we can excuse the absence.  Doctor and dentist 

appointments are considered excused absences with a note.  If your child has more than five 

absences in a semester, not including those excused by a doctor’s note, those absences will be 

marked as unexcused absence, which is the Adams 12 District Attendance Policy. 

 

 

 

 

Calendar 
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Our students’ last day before Winter Break is Thursday, December 19th.  There is no school for 

students on Friday, December 20th.  Students return from Winter Break on Tuesday, January 

7th. 

 

Link to Hunters Glen Calendar: This link takes you to the HGE Calendar on our school website, 

which has all of our events and clubs for the month. 

 

Link to HGE Co-Curricular List - To help families and students decide what clubs to participate 

in, we have made a list of all student clubs and the dates we anticipate offering them.  Please 

note that this list will update as more clubs are approved.  Please click on the heading of this 

section above to access the list. 

 

Link to PTO Website 

The next PTO meeting is Wednesday, December 11th at 5:30.  We hope to see you there!   

 


